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DELTA-H REVIEW OF AURECON REPORT:  

GEOHYDROLOGICAL EVALUATION FOR THE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT  

DOCUMENT NUMBER 113084 V1.0 2016 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Delta-H undertook an independent specialist peer review of the Geohydrological Evaluation, including the 

groundwater model prepared for the Project no. 113084 – Kriel ash dam extension in order to confirm the 

rigour of the modelling section of the report only and the developed model in informing the assessment of 

the potential groundwater effects of ash dam extension on predicted decant rates. 

 

During the review, Delta-H engaged the Aurecon hydrogeologist on the following technical aspects of the 

report: 

 Model Setup; 

 Model Calibration; 

 Water Balances; 

 Predictive Scenarios; and 

 Model Results. 

 

Following correspondence between Delta-H and the Aurecon hydrogeologist on these aspects of the model 

and the report, Delta-H is satisfied that the model and report satisfactorily predicts potential changes to 

groundwater characteristics; primarily decant rates, at the project site due to the proposed extension of the 

ash dam. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Prof Kai Witthüser (Pr.Sci.Nat.) 
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